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Statement on European Union (EU) Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, 
and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH):  

 
 

Power Device Corporation (PDC) fully complies with the EU REACH requirements. Our 
products are designated as “articles” per REACH regulations and substances contained 
in our “articles” are not intended to be released under normal or reasonable foreseeable 
conditions of use.  These substances are not required to be registered with the European 
Chemical Agency (ECHA).  

 

Companies that place articles on the EU market are required to notify ECHA 
for certain conditions: 

 

  

 
1. Any substance in the article is a Substance of Very High Concern 

identified on the Candidate List (last updated January 21, 2025, 247 
REACH SVHC’s)  

 

2. AND that substance is present in the article in a concentration above 0.1% 
by weight  

 

3. AND that substance is present in those articles totaling over 1 metric 
ton per year per producer/importer. 

 
 

PDC articles DO NOT meet the above conditions.  
 

 
Suppliers of articles are also required to supply to the recipients safe-use information if 
SVHC’s are present above 0.1% by weight, without regard to the 1 metric ton threshold.  

PDC concludes that articles deemed lead free or RoHS do not exceed this 0.1% threshold.  

Certain articles, not designated as RoHS or Lead free, do contain lead. The lead presents 
no hazard to humans or the environment under normal handling or use.  

For any questions or concerns pertaining to PDC’s REACH requirements, please contact 
our Quality Assurance Department at PDCCustScorecards@powerdevicecorp.com.  
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